
FEB 2 1988 

EMINARY LIBRARY SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 1 - 5, 1988 

Tuesday, February 2 

10:00 AM 

12:00 -1:00 PM 

6:00 PM 

7:15 PM 

7:30 - 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, February 3 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 4 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 5 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES; 

XV, 19 

Chapel: Week of Preaching: "Promise"- Roy B. Wyatt, 
Visiting Professor of Old Testament. Binkley Chapel. 

Reconciliations Fellowship. The Corner Conference 
Room. (See notice) 

s.O.H.O. Meeting. Adams AV 101. (See notice) 

s.s.A.F Meeting. Appleby Chapel. (See notice) 

Seminary Youth. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Chapel: Week of Preaching: "Presence" - Donald E. 
Cook, Professor of New Testament. Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: Week of Preaching: "Proclamation" - John w. 
Eddins, Professor of Theology. Binkley Chapel. 

Student led Worship Service. Tony Beam, guest speaker. 
Adams Chapel t 101. 

Black Forum. Appleby 102. Everyone invited. 
(See not ice). 

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. 
Pressler, speaker. Binkley Chapel. 

Judge Paul 
(See notice) 

Youth Ministry Fellowship. Adams 208. (See notice) 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIP The review and evaluation of applications submitted 
APPLICANTS: for the spring semester scholarships normally takes 

from four to six weeks. All applicants will be noti-
fied by letter of the decision on their applications after all requests have been 
reviewed. You can help facilitate this process by not asking when scholarships 
will be awarded. Thanks for your cooperation. 

SPRING AND SUMMER 
GRADUATES: 

academic ~egalia. 

Graduation applications for May, '88 and July, '88 should 
be completed and submitted to the Registry no later 
than February 1. Please contact the Bookstore to order 

IMPORTANT The Baptist State Convention has notified the Business 
NOTICE!: Office that the new applications for Health and/or 

Life Insurance were mailed two weeks ago to the Annuity 
TBoard, SBC, and have not been received. Our recommendation is that you fill out 
new application forms and stop payment on checks immediately. Applications are 
available in the Business Office during office hours 9 a.m. - 12 noon and 1 -
4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. We urge you to reapply for coverage _immediately. 

LIBRARY 
INFORMATION: 

A brief demonstration on "How to Locate Book Reviews" 
will be given at the Reference Desk, Friday, February 
5 from 10:15 - 10:50 a.m. OR 12:00 - 12:30 p.m. 

MYERS-BRIGGS A basic MBTI workshop will be offered by the Chaplain. 
WORKSHOP: Feb. 22nd from 7-9 p.m. The workshop is limited to 25 

persons. The indicator must be taken and the $5 fee 
paid in the Chaplain's office by noon on Monday, Feb. 15. 



HELP NEEDED! Emmaus House, a Christia~ ministry providing transi-
tional housing for the homeless in Raleigh, needs 

volunteers to help clean up and paint the house as a result of the recent fire 
which damaged the building. Donations of money, furniture, and other items are 
needed to replace those damaged or destroyed. To volunteer, contact Bill or 
Debbie Reynolds at 821-7901. 

CHURCH STARTING: Enroll in Church Starting (Summer Mission Course 82324). 
See Bill Long, HMB, at Formation In Ministry, Broyhill? 

on February 2-3 until noon. Earn 8 hours credit and receive all expenses and 
stipend. Applications in Registrar's office. 

FMB REP: Norman Burnes with the Foreign Mission Board will be on 
campus to interview students interested in foreign 

missions. Please sign up for appointments in FIM. 

SUMMER George Boswell, Ridgecrest Assembly, will be on campus 
EMPLOYMENT: February 3-4 to interview students interested in summer 

employment. Please sign up in FIM for appointment. 

MISSION 
SERVICE CORPS: 

NC STATE 
BAPTIST 
CONVENTION: 

John Woodville will be on campus February 4th to inter-
view persons interested in the Mission Service Corps 
program. Sign up for appointment in FIM. 

Joe Jones, NC State Baptist Convention, will be on 
campus the afternoon of February 5th to interview 
students for church-extension internships. Please 
sign up in FIM for appointment. 

PILOT MOUNTAIN Mike Bradshaw, Pilot Mountain Association will be on 
ASSOCIATION: campus Feb. 11th to interview students for 4 openings: 

Tanglewood Campground Ministry, Rest Home Chaplains, 
Dir. of Backyard Bible Clubs, Backyard Bible Clubs/Outreach (Black Students). 
Contact FIM for appointment. 

RECONCILIATIONS: A sharing and fellowship group for divorced, separated 
and/or remarried members of the seminary community meets 

Tuesdays from 12 to 1 in the conference room at The Corner for dutch lunch. For 
additional information, call Rita Vermillion, ext. 251 or David Fleshood 
848-0999. 

S.O.H.O. MEETING: Southeastern Organization for the Homeless will have a 
meeting in Adams AV 101 on Tuesday, Feb. 2, at 6:00 

p.m. Presentation on the homeless, short worship service and organization of the 
group are on the agenda. Everyone is invited. 

s.w.I.M.: 

STUDENT EMPLOYEES. 

GRADUATING 
SENIORS: 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
FELLOWSHIP: 

Seminary Wives In Ministry will meet Feb. 15 at 7:30 
p.m. in the Bethea Room, Appleby. 

W-2 forms have been placed in your campus mailboxes. 

Payment for Graduation Announcements and Graduation 
Regalia rental is due Feb. 16th in Baptist Book Store. 

Youth ministers, youth Sunday School teachers, parents 
of youth and all persons interested in young people are 
invited to come for a discussion on •Facilitating 

Youth/Parent Communication," Friday, Feb. 12, 10:00 a.m. in Adams 208. 

C.E.F. MEETING: Conservative Evangelical Fellowship will present -J~dge 
Paul Pressler, Friday, Feb. 5th in Binkley Chapel at 

10:00 a.m. Everyone is invited to-hear Judge Pressler and ask questions. There 
will be a time for dialogue afterwards in the.-Middle Room of the cafeteria. We 
ask that proper respect and behavior be maintained. 

S.S.A.F MEETING: There will be a meeting of Students for Academic 
Freedom Tuesday, Feb. 2nd at 7:15 p.m. in Appleby Chapel 

for the purpose of electing a new Steering Committee. 

HELP NEEDED: The Southeastern Community has been asked to join in• 
the collection of food and clothing for the N.C. shell 

fishermen. Any non-perishable food and any size or articles of clothing are 
needed. Collection location - Post office, Ledford Center. 


	SEBTS_SCBb_1988_005
	SEBTS_SCBb_1988_006

